
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

27th March 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Thank you to all parents/carers that were able to attend last night’s Year 11 revision evening.  

The session aimed to equip you with valuable insights and resources to support your child through the challenging 

period of GCSE exams. Attending last night’s meeting reinforced the importance of the collaboration between 

home and school in ensuring the best outcomes for students. 

In the coming months, as your child continues with the journey of revision your guidance and support will be 

invaluable to them and your encouragement can instil confidence and motivation, enabling them to tackle the 

exams with determination and resilience. 

We are here to support them and you throughout this time and together, we can make a significant difference to 

your child’s academic journey and ensure their success. 

Last night’s presentation is attached for your reference, please use this as a reminder of the valuable insights, tips 

and strategies to help facilitate your child’s effective revision at home. 

Please be aware that only students are able to login into the student room. This space can only be accessed by 
students using their school email and password. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Seward 

Assistant Headteacher  

 


